
  
 

 

Appendix 1 
PWC-C 7-2024

From: Frank Fohr 
To: Norio, Ann-Marie 
Subject: District Heating 
Date: May 5, 2024 10:19:19 PM 

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the Niagara Region 
email system. Use caution when clicking links or opening attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello. A number of years ago,I visited a cousin in Germany who lived in a 
townhouse development using district heating. It seemed to be a feasible, 
practical and reliable alternative to expensive stand-alone systems. I'm 
asking that on Tuesday morning you support the motion to have staff 
extend a Request for Proposal for a feasibility study of a district energy 
plant at the new wastewater treatment plant in Niagara Falls.  This is a 
great opportunity for the Niagara Region that, if feasible, we cannot miss. 

Thank you 
Frank Fohr 
Niagara Falls 



 

  
 

 

Appendix 1 
PWC-C 7-2024

From: Bruce Allen 
To: Norio, Ann-Marie 
Subject: Concern 
Date: May 5, 2024 11:22:19 PM 

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the Niagara Region 
email system. Use caution when clicking links or opening attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good day, 
I'm asking that on Tuesday morning you support the motion to have staff 
extend a Request for Proposal for a feasibility study of a district energy 
plant at the new wastewater treatment plant in Niagara Falls.  This is a 
great opportunity for the Niagara Region that, if feasible, we cannot miss. 

Thank you, 
Bruce R. Allen 
St Catharines 



 

  
  

Appendix 1 
PWC-C 7-2024

From: Ray Konkle 
To: Norio, Ann-Marie 
Subject: District Energy to Niagara 
Date: May 6, 2024 5:44:54 AM 

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the Niagara Region 
email system. Use caution when clicking links or opening attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good Day, 

I'm asking that on Tuesday morning you support the motion to have staff 
extend a Request for Proposal for a feasibility study of a district energy 
plant at the new wastewater treatment plant in Niagara Falls. 

This is a great opportunity for the Niagara Region that, if feasible, we 
cannot miss. Clean, renewable energy is the direction we need to work 
towards. 

Thank you, 

Ray and Pat Konkle 



 

  
 

 

 

 

Appendix 1 
PWC-C 7-2024

From: Anne Mills 
To: Norio, Ann-Marie 
Subject: District Energy Proposal 
Date: May 6, 2024 8:00:18 AM 

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the Niagara Region 
email system. Use caution when clicking links or opening attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good Morning, 
I'm asking that on Tuesday morning you support the motion to have staff extend a Request 
for Proposal for a feasibility study of a district energy plant at the new wastewater 
treatment plant in Niagara Falls.  This is a great opportunity for the Niagara Region that, if 
feasible, we cannot miss. 
I am so very pleased to see that the Region is considering district energy - it is an 
important step in the right direction. 

Thank you so much! 
Best Regards, 
Anne Mills 

Fort Erie, Ontario 



 

 

Appendix 1 
PWC-C 7-2024

From: 
To: 

Fiona McMurran 
Norio, Ann-Marie 

Subject: Feasibility Study for a District Energy Plant for Niagara 
Date: May 6, 2024 2:12:30 PM 

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the Niagara Region 
email system. Use caution when clicking links or opening attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

Would you please distribute this message to all the members of the Public Works 
Committee of Niagara Region prior to tomorrow’s meeting of the Committee. 

Dear Committee members, 
District Energy is a highly efficient way to heat and cool a large number of 
buildings by providing heating/cooling from a central source. A district 
energy system would provide affordable energy for homes and businesses 
that is (almost) carbon free. 
I’m asking that on Tuesday morning you support the motion to have staff extend a 
Request for Proposal for a feasibility study of a district energy plant at the new 
wastewater treatment plant in Niagara Falls.  This is a great opportunity for the 
Niagara Region that, if feasible, we cannot miss. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Fiona McMurran 

Welland, ON 



  
 

Appendix 1 
PWC-C 7-2024

From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Pat Winstanley 
Norio, Ann-Marie 
District Energy Plant 
May 6, 2024 1:33:37 PM 

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the Niagara Region 
email system. Use caution when clicking links or opening attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

I have just been reading about the possibility of a District Energy Plant for the Niagara Region. 
I am requesting that you do a feasibility study on this.  Any actions we can take to reuse 
energy to save both money and resources is laudable. 

Thank you. 

P Winstanley 

St Catharines ON, 
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